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From: Collin Braunel [mailto:collinbraunel@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 09, 2014 7:42 PM

To: Lisa Mueller; Justin Nickels

Subject: Re: cda 10/15/2014

Unfortunately I am going to have to resign my seat on the board again. 4pm is not a time that will work with
my work schedule. So that I do not mess up quorum I would like to make this effective immediately. I
enjoyed being a part of the CDA. If a formal resignation would help I will draft one.

Sincerely ,
Collin Braunel



